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Mike Mitchell joined Nouryon as the Site Director on May 1st of 
2022 relocating to Alabama with his family.  Mike has been a 
chemical engineer since his graduation from the Colorado School 
of Mines in 2003.  He worked as a chemical engineer for ten years 
with FMC in various roles and received and MBA during that 
time.  Interested in working more in business he then progressed 
to roles as a plant manager for both Durez and Air Liquide before 
his move to Nouryon. 

In 2022 several Nouryon employees spent an afternoon volunteering at Dumas Wesley for the after school 
program. We are looking forward to participating in their trunk or treat event in October of this year. 
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